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S,C,NC

 

14 Academy Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1½ -story, side-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with 
gabled ½ porch, 
brick first story. 

S 
 

 

18 Academy Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1½ -story, hipped-
roof, Craftsman 
bungalow with 
gabled ½ width 
porch, rock-faced 
concrete block 
foundation and brick 
first story. 

S 
 
 

 

21 Academy Street 
 
Date: ca. 1860 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Porch 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

2-story, L-shaped, 
Italianate house with 
porch at intersection, 
roof brackets, and 
paired windows.  

S 

 

22 Academy Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1½ -story, front-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with full-
width porch. 

C 
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23 Academy Street 
 
Date: ca. 1860 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

2-story, front-gabled, 
block with rear 2-
story, hipped roof 
addition and wrap-
around porch. 

C 

 

24 Academy Street 
 
Date: ca. 1870 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Windows, 
Side entry porch, Rear 
extension 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1 ½-story, front-
gabled, extended 
vernacular house 
with side entrance. 

NC 

 

43 Academy Street 
 
Date: ca. 1860 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Attached 
garage, Entry porch 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

2-story, low-pitched 
hipped roof, 
Italianate house with 
3-by 2-bays, entry 
porch. 

C 

 

51 Academy Street 
 
Date: ca. 1860 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Some 
windows, Open porch. 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

2-story, L-shaped, 
vernacular house 
with 2/2 windows and 
clapboard siding. 

C 
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151 Academy Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  110 

1½ -story, front-
gabled, cottage shed 
dormers and front 
porch. 

C 

 

8 Backman Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1½ -story front- 
gabled, Craftsman 
house with gabled 
side wall dormer, 
porch and clapboard 
siding. 

S 

 

9 Backman Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1½ -story, front-
gabled, cottage with 
shed wall dormer, 
full-width porch and 
clapboard siding. 

S 

 

10 Backman Street 
 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1½ -story, front-
gabled, Craftsman 
house with gabled 
side wall dormer, 
enclosed front porch, 
asbestos and wood 
shingles. 

C 
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S,C,NC
n/a 14 Backman Street 

 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations:   
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

2-story, hipped-roof, 
Craftsman house 
with wood shingles 
and addition 

.C 

 

15 Backman Street 
 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

1½ -story, front-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with brick 
and wood shingle 
siding, and brick front 
porch, gabled 
dormer. 

C 

 

19 Backman Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Porch 
enclosure.  Masonry 
exterior painted 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

2-story, hipped-roof, 
Colonial Revival 
American Four-
square with front 
hipped roof dormer 
and rock-faced 
concrete block walls.  

C 

 

20 Backman Street 
 
Date: 1890  
Condition: Good  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

2-story, front-gabled, 
vernacular house 
with full-width porch. 

C 
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26 Backman Street 
 
Date: 1890  
Condition: Good  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
  

2½ -story, front-
gabled, vernacular 
house with partial 
wrap-around porch. 

C 

 

32 Backman Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

1½ -story, side- 
gabled, concrete 
block Colonial 
Revival with shed 
wall dormers and 
front porch. 

S 

 

34 Backman Street 
 
 
Date: ca. 1850 
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  Wing 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1½ -story, front-gable 
and wing Greek 
Revival house with 
front porch on main 
block. 

C 

 

40 Backman Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-west 
 

1½ -story, side-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with 
gabled dormer and 
full-width porch. 

S 

CBCA     5 - 
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44 Backman Street 
 
 
Date: ca. 1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-west 
  

1½ -story, side-
gabled Craftsman 
bungalow with shed 
dormer and full-width 
porch. 

S 

 

51 Backman Street 
 
Date: mid-19th c. 
Condition: Good  
Alterations: Porch 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-west 

2-story, front-gabled, 
vernacular house 
with full-width porch, 
clapboard siding. 

C 

 

31 Bank Street 
 
Date: ca. 1930 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

1-story, side-gabled 
bungalow with side 
wing and front 
screened porch.  

C 

 

32 Bank Street 
 
Date: ca. 1910 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

2½ -story, front-
gabled, Colonial 
Revival house with 
rusticated concrete 
block walls and an 
open, full-width 
porch. “Kit” house. 

C 
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35 Bank Street 
 
Date: ca. 1870 
Condition: Good 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

2-story, L-shaped, 
front-gabled, 
vernacular house 
with covered entry at 
intersection and 
clapboard siding.  

C 

 

10 Billsboro Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition1: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-east   

1-story, front-gabled, 
Craftsman bungalow 
with brick and 
concrete block 
construction, side 
wing and front porch. 

C 

 

14 Billsboro Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-east   

2-story, hipped-roof, 
Craftsman “kit” 
house with front and 
side gable wall 
dormers, front porch, 
rock faced concrete 
block on the first 
story and clapboard 
siding above.  

S 

 

16 Bird Road 
 
Date: ca. 1860 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
MAP FRAME:  A4 

2-story, L-shaped, 
brick, vernacular 
house with stone 
lintels and sills, porch 
at intersection. 

C 
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9 Bliss Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:   
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-west 

1½ -story, front-
gabled, Craftsman  
bungalow with 
enclosed ¾ width 
front porch and wood 
shingles.  

S 

 

20 Bliss Street 
  
Date: ca. 1850 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  117 
 

2-story, front-gabled, 
vernacular house 
with side wing at 
rear. (Previously 
inventoried -- no 
determination.) 

S 

 

89 Bliss Street 
 
Date: ca.1890 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-east   

2 ½-story T-shaped, 
Queen Anne house 
with enclosed porch 
and wood shingles. 

C 

 

129 Bliss Street 
 
Date: ca. 1820s / 1850 
Condition: Good 
Alterations:  Main block 
appears to have been 
originally constructed in 
the Federal style and later 
updated in the Italianate 
style.   
 
TAX MAP:  115 

2-story, side-gabled, 
Italianate house with 
2-story front gabled 
rear wing.  It has 
interior end 
chimneys, round 
arched windows.  

S 

CBCA     5 - 
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177 Bliss Street 
 
Date: ca.1830 
Condition: Good  
Alterations: Addition with 
asbestos siding 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  115 

1½ -story, brick, front 
gable with side wing 
Greek Revival with 
stone lintels and sills. 

S 

 

4 Brewer Place 
 
Date: ca. 1940  
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

2½ -story, cross-
gabled,Colonial 
Revival house with a 
brick veneer and an 
enclosed entry 
porch, 1-story rear 
wing. 

S 

 

14 Brewer Place 
 
Date: ca. 1925 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1½ -story, side-
gabled, Craftsman 
house with ¾ width 
front porch, shed 
dormer, and wood 
shingles. 

S 

 

15 Brewer Place 
 
Date: ca. 1948 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1½-story, side-
gabled, Neo-Colonial 
house with stone 
façade, sidelights, 2-
gabled dormers. 

C 
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16 Brewer Place 
 
Date: ca. 1925 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Rear addition 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

2-story, side-gabled, 
Craftsman house 
with open, full-width 
porch and wood 
shingles. 

S 

 

17 Brewer Place 
 
Date: ca. 1925 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

2½ -story, front- 
gabled block with 
lower asymmetrical 1 
½- story front-gabled 
wing, Craftsman 
style with cutaway 
corner entry porch. 

S 

 

21 Brewer Place 
 
Date: ca. 1925 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1 ½-story, side-
gabled Craftsman 
bungalow open, full-
width porch and shed 
dormer. 

C 

 

22 Brewer Place 
 
Date: 1935 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Rear Addition 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

2-story, side-gabled, 
Colonial Revival 
house with enclosed 
entry. 

C 

CBCA     5 - 
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27 Brewer Place 
 
Date: ca. 1940 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1½ -story, front- 
gabled, Neo-Colonial  
house with side wing, 
gabled dormers, 
weatherboard and 
partial stone façade.  

C 

 

6 Cass Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  107 

2½- story, front-
gabled, Craftsman 
house with enclosed 
front porch. 

C 

 

14 Cass Street 
Date: c. 1850, 1920s  
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Craftsman 
style renovation of older 
house. 
 
 
TAX MAP:  107 

2-story, L-shaped 
vernacular, 
nineteenth century 
house with fieldstone 
foundation made 
over in 1920s with 
wood shingles, 
craftsman porch.  

NC 

 

12 Chase Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  112 

1½-story, cross- 
gabled, Craftsman 
“kit” house with front 
porch, wood shingles 
and clapboard. 

S 

CBCA     5 - 
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10 Chestnut Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1840 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Porch 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  111 

2-story, brick, front- 
gabled, Greek 
Revival house with 
side wing, 6/6 
windows, sidelights, 
front porch added 
later. 

C 

 

26 Chestnut Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1840 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Victorian 
porch 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  111 

1½ -story, side- 
gabled, vernacular 
house with saltbox 
roofline, spindlework 
full-width porch. 

C 

 

80 Chestnut Street 
 
Date: ca.  1870 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
 MAP FRAME: B4 

2-story, L-shaped, 
vernacular house 
with side addition. 

C 

 

104 Chestnut Street 
 
Date: ca. 1840 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
MAP FRAME:  B4 

1½-story, front gable 
and wing Greek 
Revival house with 
shouldered door 
surround. 

C 
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33 Clinton Street 
Date: ca. 1950 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Windows, 
door.  Currently occupied 
by a carpet store. 
 
 
TAX MAP:  106 

1-story, brick church  
with 1 ½-story front 
entrance tower, side 
buttresses, pointed 
arch windows, glass 
block cross in tower.  

C 

 

38 Clinton Street 
 
Date: ca. 1850 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  108 

2 -story, front gable 
and wing Greek 
Revival/Italianate 
with shouldered door 
and window 
surrounds. 

C 

 
 

40 Clinton Street 
 
Date: ca.1830 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  108 

1½ -story, low- 
pitched, front-gable 
and wing Greek 
Revival house with 
cornice returns, 
porch in front of 
wing, door surround 
with heavy 
entablature. 

C 

 

48 Clinton Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  108 

1½ -story, side- 
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with open 
front porch and 
gabled dormer. 

S 
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49 Clinton Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  106 

1½ -story, side-
gabled, Craftsman 
cottage with shed 
dormer, side 
entrance porch, 1-
story side wing. 

S 

 

51 Clinton Street 
 
Date: ca. 1830 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Side porch 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  106 

2-story, front gable 
and wing Greek 
Revival with transom 
over door, pilasters 
and entablature. 

S 

 

52 Clinton Street 
 
Date: 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  108 

1½-story, side-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with full-
width porch 
contained under 
main roof, and 
gabled dormer. 

S 

 

55 Clinton Street 
 
Date: mid-19th century  
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Projecting 
front wall dormer, Entry 
porch, Back wing 
 
TAX MAP:  106 

1½ -story, side-
gabled, vernacular 
house with projecting 
front wall dormer and 
gabled entry porch. 

NC 
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11 Colburn Street 
 
Date: ca. 1910 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  107 

2½ -story, front-
gabled, Queen Anne 
house with polygonal 
turret, enclosed front 
porch, probably from 
a pattern book. 

S 

 

16 Colburn Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  107 

2½ -story, side- 
gabled, Colonial 
Revival with 
segmental arch entry 
porch, small gabled 
dormer, knee brace 
brackets.  

S 

 

15 Cottage Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

2-story, hipped-roof, 
Craftsman house 
with cutaway corner 
entry, brick and wood 
shingle siding. 

S 

 

18 Cottage Street 
 
Date: ca. 1930 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109-west 

2-story, side-gabled, 
Colonial revival 
house with entry 
porch and 
weatherboard. 

C 
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19 Cottage Street 
 
Date: ca.1880 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Porch, Rear 
addition 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

2½ -story, front- 
gabled, L-shaped, 
vernacular house 
with enclosed front 
porch. 

C 

 

27 Cottage Street 
 
Date: ca. 1890 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

1½ -story, front- 
gabled, L-shaped, 
vernacular house 
with covered entry at 
intersection.   

C 
 

 

33 Cottage Street 
 
Date: ca.1880 
Condition: Good 
Alterations:  Entry porch 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

1½-story, front- 
gabled, L-shaped 
vernacular house 
with board and 
batten and clapboard 
siding; entry porch. 

C 

 

18 Crandall Street 
 
Date: ca.1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

2-story, hipped-roof, 
American 
Foursquare, full-
width porch and 
clapboard siding. 

C 

CBCA     5 - 
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223 East Main Street  
(US 20) 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
MAP FRAME:  A4 

2½ -story, hipped-
roof, American 
Foursquare with 
craftsman detailing 
and enclosed porch.  

C 

 

270 East Main Street 
(US 20) 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  110 
 

1½-story, side-
gabled, Craftsman 
Bungalow with front 
porch contained 
under roof, gabled 
dormer. 

S 

 

279 East Main Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
 
MAP FRAME:  A4 

2½-story, deck on 
hip roof, Colonial 
Revival with gabled 
dormers and wrap-
around porch. 

S 

 

19 East Pearl Street  
 
Date: ca. 1870 
Condition: Fair 
Alterations: Windows, 
Porch 
 
TAX MAP:  107 

2 ½-story, L-shaped, 
clipped-end gables, 
Victorian Eclectic 
house with 
segmental window 
hoods; wrap-around 
front porch added.  

C 
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68 Elm Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

2-story, hipped-roof, 
brick, Colonial 
Revival house with 
covered entry.  

S 

 

70 Elm Street 
Date: ca.1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

1½ -story, side-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with 
enclosed front porch 
and front gabled 
dormer. 

S 

 

72 Elm Street 
 
Date: ca.1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations: Attached 
garage 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

2-story, side-gabled, 
Colonial Revival 
house, central 
entrance bay with 
gabled wall dormer.  

S 

 

87 Elm Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-west 
  

2½-story, hipped-
roof, Colonial Revival 
house with canopy 
over entrance and 
one story side 
enclosed porch 

S 
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106 Elm Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-west 
 

2-story, pyramidal-
roof, Craftsman 
house with front 
porch, stucco, 
quoins.  

C 

 

110 Elm Street 
Date: 1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-west 

2½ -story, side-
gabled, Craftsman/ 
Colonial house with 
open, full-width 
porch, sheathed with 
wood shingles.  

S 

 

112 Elm Street 
 
Date: 1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations: Windows   
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-west 
 

1½ -story, front-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with roof 
brackets, shed roof 
side wall dormer and 
recessed corner 
entrance. 

S 

 

114 Elm Street 
 
Date: 1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-west 
  

1½ -story, cross-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with front 
porch and wood 
shingle siding. 

S 
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116 Elm Street 
 
Date: ca.1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-west 
 

1-story, front-gabled, 
Craftsman Bungalow 
with full-width, 
gabled porch and 
roof brackets, side 
facing wall dormer, 
and weatherboard 
siding. 

S 

 

121 Elm Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-west 
 

2½ -story, hipped-
roof, American 
Foursquare with front 
porch and projecting 
side facing wall 
dormer over a 
projecting bay.  

S 

 

125 Elm Street 
 
Date: ca. 1945 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  114-west 
 

1-story, front-gabled, 
Lustron house, 
intact, aqua example 
of the mass-
produced houses 
made for a short time 
after WWII by the 
Lustron Corporation 
in Columbus, OH. 
These houses came 
in only 6 colors. 

S 

 

40English Street  
 
Date: ca. 1890 
Condition: Fair 
Alterations: 
 
 
TAX MAP:  107 

1-story, lumber 
warehouse with 
monitor roof and 
clapboard siding.  
Poured concrete 
storage bunker 
attached to east side. 

C 
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25 First Street 
 
Date: ca. 1890 
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:   
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

2½ -story, front-
gabled, Queen Anne 
house with 
wraparound porch, 
clapboard and wood 
shingle siding. 

S 

 

26 First Street 
 
Date: ca.1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

1½ -story, side-
gabled Craftsman 
bungalow with 
enclosed, front porch 
and front facing 
gabled dormer. 

S 

 

29 First Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

2-story hipped-roof, 
American Four-
square with enclosed 
front porch and 
clapboard siding. 

S 

 

17 Franklin Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1860 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  106 

2-story, L-shaped, 
vernacular house 
with side wing and 
enclosed entry 
porch. 

C 
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29 Franklin Street 
 
Date: ca. 1860  
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  106 

2½ -story, L-shaped, 
vernacular house 
with segmental 
arched window 
surrounds, 
spindlework porch 
with unusual detail, 
gabled dormer. 

S 
 
 

 

36 Franklin Street 
 
Date:  ca.1870 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  106 

2 ½-story, L-shaped, 
vernacular house 
with simple front 
porch and gabled 
dormer. 

C 

 

45 Franklin Street 
 
Date: ca. 1840 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Wood 
shingles, windows, porch 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  106 

1½ -story, front gable 
and wing, Greek 
Revival house with 
gabled entry porch. 

C 

 

46 Franklin Street 
 
Date: ca. 1850 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: enclosed 
porch 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  106 

2-story, hipped-roof, 
Italianate house with 
2-story side-wing, 
and roof brackets. 
Porch addition has 
enclosed first story 
and open second 
story.  

C 
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9 Grove Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Side addition 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

2-story, side-gabled, 
Colonial Revival 
house with 1-story 
side addition and 
enclosed front porch. 

C 

 

31 Grove Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1880 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

2-story front gabled, 
vernacular house 
with enclosed side 
porch. It has a small 
1½ -story, single bay, 
carriage house.  

C 
 

 

33 Grove Street 
 
Date: 1880 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

2-story, front-gabled, 
vernacular house 
with enclosed front 
porch. 

C 

 

34 Grove Street 
 
Date: ca. 1870 
Condition: Fair 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  109 

2-story, L-shaped, 
front-gabled, 
vernacular house 
with enclosed porch 
at intersection, 
clapboard siding. 

C 
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8419 Hawley Street 
 
Date: ca. 1830 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Rock-faced 
concrete block porch 
foundation. 
 
 
MAP FRAME:  A4 

A high-style, intact 
example of a 1-story 
Greek Revival house 
with temple front.  
The occurrence of 
this Greek Revival 
sub-type is limited.  
Temple fronts in this 
area are generally 2-
story.       

S 

 

17 Holt Street 
Date: 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Windows, 
Porch 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  107 

2-story, hipped-roof 
American 
Foursquare with 
hipped dormer. 

NC 

 

29 Holt Street 
 
Date: 1920s 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Windows, 
Porch 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  107 

1 ½-story, front-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with 
enclosed front porch, 
and wood shingles. 

C 

 

31 Jefferson Street 
 
Date: ca. 1858 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Front porch, 
parts of cornice removed, 
slate roof coated in 
asphalt. 
 
No NR determination. 
 
TAX MAP:  106 

1 ½-story, brick, 
Italianate/2nd Empire 
house with mansard 
roof, concrete block 
porch added in early 
20th century.  

S 

CBCA     5 - 
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42 Jefferson Street 
 
Date: ca. 1870 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  106 

2½ -story, front- 
gabled, Queen Anne 
house with delicate 
spindlework porch. 

C 

 

47 Jefferson Street 
 
Date: ca. 1870 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  106 

2-story, front gable 
and wing vernacular 
house with hipped-
roof projecting bay 
on gable end.  

C 

 

88 Jefferson Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Front porch 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  107 

2-story, hipped-roof, 
American 
Foursquare with 
concrete block walls 
and porch 
foundation, hipped 
dormer.  

C 

 

91 Jefferson Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1830 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Windows, 
Entry 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  107 

1½ -story, front- 
gabled, Greek 
Revival house with 
with rear wing. 

C 
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23 Kent Street 
 
Date: 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

2-story, pyramidal- 
roofed, Craftsman 
house with wood 
shingles and side 
porch. 

S 

 

27 Kent Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 

1½ -story, clipped 
side-gabled, Colonial 
Revival house with 
shed roof dormer 
and wood shingles. 

S 

 

28 Kent Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

1½ -story, side-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with side 
entrance, wood 
shingles, segmental- 
arched windows, 1-
story enclosed side 
porch, and shed 
dormer. 

S 

 

29 Kent Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

1-story, front-gabled, 
Craftsman bungalow 
with ½ width gabled 
front porch and wood 
shingles. 

S 
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31 Kent Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

1 ½-story, front-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with full-
width porch and 
weatherboard siding. 

C 

 

32 Kent Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

1½ -story, front- 
gabled Tudor Revival 
house with side wing 
and lower gable 
above arched front 
door, brick and 
shingle. 

S 

 

28 McClurg Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

1½ -story, front-
gabled house with 
front porch with brick 
piers, brick first story 
and wood shingle on 
upper story, half-
timbering in gable 
end, side-facing, 
shed wall dormer. 

S 

 

31 McClurg Street 
 
Date:  ca.1920 
Condition: Good  
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

2-story, hipped-roof, 
Craftsman house 
with half-width front 
porch, stucco and 
raised concrete block 
foundation. 

S 
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32 McClurg Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP:  113-west 
 

2-story, hipped-roof, 
Colonial Revival 
residence with 
Craftsman influence, 
front porch, simple 
brackets under wide 
eaves, brick. 

S 

 

150 North Portage Rd. 
(NY 394) 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Fair 
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
 
MAP FRAME:  A4 

2-story, brick, cross- 
gabled, vernacular 
house with wrap-
around front porch. 

NC 

 

173 North Portage Road 
(NY 394) 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
 
 
MAP FRAME:  A4 

2½-story, brick, 
hipped-roof, 
American 
Foursquare, with full-
width porch and 
hipped dormer. 

C 

 

Westfield(V); east side of  
North Portage (NY 394), 
just south of NYS 90 
 
Date: ca. 1890 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Porch 
 
 
MAP FRAME:  A4 

2½-story, brick, front-
gabled, vernacular 
house with front 
porch and segmental 
arched window 
openings on side 
elevations.  

C 
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21 North Water Street 
 
Date:  
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 105 

2-story, side-gabled, 
4- by 2-bay, house 
with symmetrical 
fenestration, one-
story side wing. 

C 

 

21A North Water Street 
 
Date: ca. 1870 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 105 

Large 2-story, front- 
gabled, barn with 
sliding wagon doors 
in end gable, board 
and batten siding, 
6/6 double-hung 
wood sash, Roof 
slope labeled “John 
Kutz Nursery.” 

S 

 

Westfield(V); north side of  
Old Hawley, west of N. 
Portage Rd (NY 394) 
 
Date: ca. 1880 (barn)  
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Its associated 
house is highly modified 
(ca.  mid-19th century)  
 
MAP FRAME: A4 

This property is 
notable for its barn, 
which is a side 
gabled-, 3-bay, bank 
barn with entry on 
barn side. It has 
board and batten 
siding and multiple 
windows.  

S 

 

21 Pearl Street 
 
Date: ca. 1860 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 107 

2-story, front-gabled, 
Gothic Revival/ 
Italianate house with 
gabled wall dormer, 
spindlework, full-
width porch. 

C 
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31 Pearl Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1890 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Foundation 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 107 
 

2½ -story, cross- 
gabled, Queen Anne 
house with 
spindlework wrap-
around porch. 

C 

 

34 Pearl Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1940 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Cupola 
altered, Concrete block 
additions. Modified for the 
VFW. 
 
TAX MAP: 106   

1½ -story, hipped-
roof, Greek/Italianate 
transitional building 
with cupola.  

S 

 

35 Pearl Street 
Date: 1920s 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Porch 
 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 107 

1-story, front-gabled, 
Craftsman bungalow 
with added front 
porch. 

C 

 

24 Pleasant Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-east 

1½ -story, side-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with ½ with 
partial porch porch 
and shed dormer. 

S 
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28 Pleasant Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-east 

1½ -story, side-
gabled, Craftsman 
style “kit” house with 
gabled wall dormer 
and open, full-width 
porch. Dormer and 
gable ends have 
pointed arch. 

S 

 

25 Second Street 
 
Date: ca. 1850 
Condition: Good  
Alterations: Windows, 
porch  
  
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
 

1½ -story, front-
gabled, with side 
wing Greek Revival 
house, sheathed with 
wood shingles. 

C 

n/a 28 Second Street 
 
Date: ca.1920  
Condition: Good  
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-west 
 

2½ -story, side-
gabled, Craftsman 
house with wood 
shingles. 

C 

 

30 Second Street 
 
Date: 1850  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations: Front porch 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-west 
 

1½ -story, front- 
gabled, Greek 
Revival house with 
full-width porch. 

C 
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22 South Gale Street 
 
Date: ca.1890 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
MAP FRAME: B4 
 
 
 

2½ -story, front-
gabled, Queen Anne 
house with 
projecting, front-
gabled bay, open 
full-width porch, 
gabled wall dormer. 

S 

 

22A South Gale Street 
 
Date: ca. 1880 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Garage doors 
 
 
 
MAP FRAME: B4 
 

Front-gabled, 
carriage house 
converted to garage 
with board and 
batten siding. 

C 

 

11 South Water Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1850 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Entry porch 
 
No NR determination. 
 
TAX MAP: 112 

1½ -story, front-gable 
and wing Greek 
Revival /Italianate 
house with 
shouldered window 
surrounds and 
cornice returns. 

S 

 

15 South Water Street 
 
Date: ca. 1830 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Shed roof side 
addition 
 
No determination. 
 
TAX MAP: 112 

1 ½-story, side-
gabled, Greek 
Revival house, 
center entrance 
heavy entablature, 
side addition 
including front 
enclosed porch.  

S 
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25 South Water Street 
 
Date: ca. 1830 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
No determination. 
 
TAX MAP: 112 

2-story, side-gabled, 
Federal style house 
with unusual pattern 
along cornice line, 
fanlight with 
entablature over 
center entrance door. 

S 

 

33 South Water Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1840 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Side addition, 
porch 
 
No NR determination. 
 
TAX MAP: 112 

1½ -story, front-
gabled, Greek revival 
house with shed side 
addition and front 
porch. 

S 

 

18 Spring Street 
 
Date: ca. 1870 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-east 

2-story, front-gabled, 
L-shaped, vernacular 
house with wood 
shingles and an 
enclosed porch.  

C 

 

18A Spring Street 
 
Date: ca.1890 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-east 
 

1½ -story, front-
gabled, carriage 
house with side wing. 

C 
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19 Spring Street 
 
Date: ca. 1850 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-east 

1½ -story, front-
gabled, Italianate 
house with side wing 
and porch.  

S 

 

19A Spring Street 
 
Date: 1880 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Door 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-east 
 

1½- story, carriage 
house with fan light 
in front gable peak.  

S 

 

22 Spring Street 
 
Date: ca. 1850 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-east 

2-story, front-gabled 
Italianate house with 
1-story side wing and 
front porch, round 
arch windows with 
hoods, double leaf 
door with glazed,  
round- arched 
transom above, 
polygonal bay.  

S 

 

50 Spring Street 
 
Date: ca. 1860 
Condition: Good  
Alterations: Entry porch 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-east 

2-story, front-gabled 
vernacular house 
with side-entry porch 
and clapboard siding. 

C 
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56 Spring Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1860 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: porch, 
windows 
  
 
TAX MAP: 114-east 
 

2-story, front-gabled, 
L-shaped, vernacular 
house with porch and 
shouldered window 
surrounds.   

C 

 

64 Spring Street 
 
Date: ca.1890 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-east 

2 ½-story, front-
gabled, L-shaped 
Queen Anne house 
with wrap-around 
porch. 

S 

 

64A Spring Street 
 
Date: ca. 1890 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Side additions 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-east  

2½ -story, front 
gabled carriage 
house with shed- and 
flat-roofed additions.  

S 

 

69 Spring Street 
 
Date: ca. 1850 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-east 

2-story, front-gabled, 
L-shaped vernacular 
house with porch in 
front of wing and 
clapboard siding.  

C 
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72 Spring Street 
 
Date: ca.1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-east 

2-story, side gabled, 
Colonial style “kit 
house” with front 
gabled wall dormer, 
entry porch, wood 
shingle and 
clapboard siding. 

S 

 

79 Spring Street 
 
Date: ca.1830 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Wood 
shingles, rear addition 
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-east 

1½ -story, side- 
gabled, vernacular 
house with rear wing 
and shouldered 
window surrounds. 

C 

 
 

13 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920  
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations: Upper floor 
windows  
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-west 
 

2-story front-gabled, 
Craftsman cottage 
with front porch, 
brackets and wood 
shingles. 

S 

 
 

14 Union Street 
 
Date: ca.1920 
Condition: Excellent  
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-west 
 

2-story, front-gabled, 
Craftsman house 
with enclosed front 
porch, brick and 
wood shingles. 

S 
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15 Union Street  
Date: 1915 
 
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations: Entrance 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
 
 
 

St James Major 
Roman Catholic 
Church has a 3-story 
central tower, round 
arch windows, stone 
window hoods and 
buttresses.    

S 

 

19 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1850 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: Windows, 
Entrance 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
 

First Baptist Church 
is a rectangular, 
brick, 1-story 
Italianate with 
corbelled corner 
piers, pilasters and 
cornice. It appears 
that the brick false 
front suggesting a 
pediment and central 
tower was added 
later.   

S 

 

18 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920  
Condition: Excellent  
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
 

1½ -story, Craftsman 
bungalow with side-
gabled roof, large 
front gabled dormer, 
full-width porch, brick 
and wood shingles. 

C 

 

20 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
  

2-story, hipped-roof, 
Craftsman-American 
Foursquare with 
hipped dormer, front 
porch arched entry 
and side bays, and 
wood shingles 

C 
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22 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations: Some vinyl on 
first story. 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
  
 
 

2-story, hipped-roof, 
Craftsman-American 
Foursquare 
craftsman with 
hipped dormer, full-
width porch and 
wood shingles.  

C 

 

24 Union Street 
 
Date: ca.1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
 

2-story, hipped-roof, 
Craftsman -American 
Foursquare with 
hipped dormer, 
clapboard siding, and 
front porch with rock 
faced concrete block. 

C 

 
 

26 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Good  
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
  
 

2-story, hipped-roof, 
Colonial Revival 
house with wood 
shingles and second 
story porch. 

C 

 

39 Union Street 
 
Date: ca.1885 
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
 

2½ -story, front gable 
on hip, Queen Anne 
with clapboard siding 
and portico over 
entrance. 

S 
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42 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
  

1½ -story, Craftsman 
bungalow with hip on 
hip roof, enclosed 
front porch, concrete 
block first story, 
clapboard on upper 
story. 

S 

 

44 Union Street 
 
Date: ca.1920 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 

1½ -story, side-
gabled, Craftsman 
bungalow with shed 
dormer, front porch, 
brick and wood 
shingle siding. 

S 

 

45 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1840 
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations: Porch, Side 
wings, Widows, Dormer 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
 

1½ -story, front- 
gabled, Greek 
Revival block with 1-
story additions on 
each side, front 
porch and side 
dormer also added.   

C 

 

52 Union Street 
Date: ca.1950 
 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
 

1½ -story, side-
gabled, Colonial 
Revival house with 
weatherboard siding 
and front porch. 

NC 

CBCA     5 - 
PN 03-041  

76



Chautauqua Windpower Project                   Historic Resources Reconnaissance Survey        
 
Annotated List of Properties   Westfield Village- WB 
 
Photo Address/Date/Condition/ 

Alterations 
Description Rating 

S,C,NC

 

59 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1890 
Condition: Good 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
  

1½ -story, L-shaped, 
vernacular house.  

C 

 

62 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1890 
Condition: Good 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-west 
  

2-story, front-gabled, 
vernacular house 
with front and side 
porches with turned 
posts, side polygonal 
bay, clapboard 
siding. 

C 

 

77 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1890    
Condition: Good  
Alterations: Windows, 
Porch  
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-west 
 

2½ -story, front-
gabled main block 
with side wing and 
rear addition, porch 
in front of wing. 

C 

 

89 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-west 
 

1½ -story, hipped-
roof, Craftsman 
bungalow, front- and 
side- gabled 
dormers, and 
recessed corner 
entry porch. 

S 
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91 Union Street 
 
Date: ca. 1920 
Condition: Excellent  
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-west 
 
 

1½ -story, side-
gabled Craftsman 
bungalow with front 
hipped dormer and 
recessed corner 
entry porch. False 
timbering in gable 
ends.  

S 

 

Old St. James Cemetery 
Westfield (V); east side of 
Union Street, southern 
terminus 
 
Date: ca. 1840 
Condition: Excellent 
 
 
TAX MAP: 117 

Small cemetery 
located in the 
southern limits of the 
village.  

S 

 

11 Washington Street 
 
Date: ca. 1840 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Porch 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 106 

2-story, side-gabled, 
brick vernacular 
house with transom 
window, segmental 
arch window 
surrounds. 

C 

 

23 Washington Street 
 
Date: ca. 1850 
Condition: Fair 
Alterations: Porch 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 106 

2-story, L-shaped, 
Italianate/vernacular 
house with clapboard 
siding, and concrete 
block front porch. 

C 
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51 Washington Street 
 
Date: ca. 1880 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 106  

2-story, brick, L-
shaped, Queen Anne 
house with gabled 
front and corner 
projecting bays, front 
entry porch, side 
porch with turned 
posts. 

S 

 

56 Washington Street 
 
Date: ca. 1840 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Windows 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 106 

1½ -story, front gable 
and wing Greek 
Revival house with 
enclosed porch in 
front of wing, 
shouldered door 
surround with heavy 
entablature, 
recessed door, wood 
shingles. 

C 

 

58 Washington Street 
 
Date: 1840s 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 106 
 

1½-story, front gable 
and wing Greek 
Revival with porch in 
front of wing, door 
surround with 
pilasters and heavy 
entablature, 
recessed door, dentil 
cornice, wood 
shingles. 

S 

 

6 Wells Street 
 
Date: 1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-east 

2-story, front-gabled, 
L-shaped house with 
porch in front of wing 
and wood shingles. 

C 
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8 Wells Street 
 
Date: ca.  1920 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Porch 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 113-east 

2-story, front-gabled, 
Craftsman house 
with full-width porch, 
wood shingles. 

C 

 

155 West Main Street 
(US 20) 
 
Date: ca. 1880 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 104 

2½ -story, gabled, T-
shaped Queen Anne 
house with 
spindlework porch.  

C 

 

161 West Main Street 
(US 20) 
 
Date: ca. 1880s 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
TAX MAP: 104 

2 ½-story, L-shaped 
Queen Anne house  
with wrap-around 
porch. Large, front-
gabled carriage 
house barn has been 
converted. 

S 

 

171 West Main Street 
(US 20) 
 
Date:  ca. 1850 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Porch 
 
 
MAP FRAME: B4 
 

2-story, front gable 
and wing Greek 
Revival house. 
Paired, slender 
round-arched 
windows show 
Italianate influence. 
Porch in front of wing 
was added. 

C 
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205 West Main Street 
(US 20) 
 
Date: ca. 1830 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Vinyl siding, 
windows, porch 
 
MAP FRAME: B4 

2-story, front-gabled, 
Greek Revival with 
wing. Door has 
entablature, wing has 
front porch with 
spindlework detail. 
This property is 
notable for its barn, 
see below. 

NC 

 

205A West Main Street 
(US 20) 
 
Date: ca. 1870 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Garage door 
 
 
 
MAP FRAME: B4 

1½ -story, 3-bay, 
side-gabled, barn 
with unusual elliptical 
fanlight above the 
main door, smaller 
side door flanked by 
windows -all with 
elliptical arches 
above. 

S 

 

19 West Second Street 
 
Date:  ca. 1890 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations: 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 112 

2-story, T-shaped, 
gabled, Victorian 
house with enclosed 
porch at intersection, 
three-sided bays with 
shed roof and 
brackets.   

C 

 

32 West Second Street 
 
Date: ca. 1830 
Condition: Good 
Alterations: Entry porch 
 
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 112 
 

1½ -story, front- 
gabled , Greek 
Revival house with 
exposed rafter tail 
ends.  

C 

CBCA     5 - 
PN 03-041  

81



Chautauqua Windpower Project                   Historic Resources Reconnaissance Survey        
 
Annotated List of Properties   Westfield Village- WB 
 
Photo Address/Date/Condition/ 

Alterations 
Description Rating 

S,C,NC

 

11 Wood Street 
 
Date: ca. 1840s 
Condition: Excellent 
Alterations:  
 
 
 
TAX MAP: 114-west 
 

2-story, front-gabled, 
Italianate house with 
side wing and porch, 
segmental arched 
windows. 

S 
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